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 WSBA Policy 
 Prohibiting Meetings in Locations 
 Which Discriminate 
 
At its regular meeting on June 19, 1993, the Board of Governors of the Washington 
State Bar Association adopted the following policy: 
 
Consistent with the Washington State Bar Association's commitment to 

diversity and non-discrimination, it is the WSBA's policy that no 
functions, official actions, or official meetings of Sections, 
committees, governing board, or staff shall be held in a facility -- 
public or private -- or political subdivision that has a policy, practice, 
or law that discriminates on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
religion, creed, sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, or marital 
status.  Nothing in this policy shall be construed to infringe upon the 
rights of individuals to associate freely in their private lives. 

 
Dated this 22nd day of June, 1993. 
 
    Attest: 
 
  
      
    Dennis P. Harwick, Executive Director 
     and Secretary to the Board of Governors 


